
 

January 2022 
     

HAPPY NEW YEAR - BONNE ANNÉE - GUTES NEUES JAHR - BUON ANNO - MANIGONG BAGONG TAON 

Hope you all started well into the new Year. We on the committee are ready to continue our program of 

events. We hope you will join us regularly. The first event will be a New Year get-together. 

 

New Year Get-Together 

Sunday, January 23    12:30 
 
Traditionally we start the year with a New Year Brunch. This 
year, due the latest covid regulations, brunches are not 
allowed and we must be seated when at the table.  
For this reason, instead of a brunch we will have a New Year 
Lunch on a Sunday in January. We do not know whether we 
have snow or rain but one thing is sure, we will be inside in a 
warm and cozy place.  

Where :  Restaurant Débarcadère, Saint-Sulpice    MAP 

Deadline :  Thursday, January 20 

Cost :  Menu and beverage choice will be "à la carte" and at own expense 

Signing up :  ilausanneclub@gmail.com or Alicia 021 617 96 73 (leave message) 

 
 

Saint Valentine Fondue 

Monday, February 14    

We will be, literally and physically, in the heart of Lausanne for Valentine’s Day. 

Doesn’t this sound nice ? 

We have chosen lunch time so we will not have to deal with traffic and 

darkness in the evening.  

More will be posted in the February Monthly.  

 

On the lighter side 

‘Don't worry, the corona virus won't last long - it's made in China...' (This is what they said two years ago !!) 

‘One laugh a day, keeps covid away’ 

 
 

We invite members from English speaking clubs in Lausanne to join our events at no extra charge.  

Please remember our web address www.icl-club.ch. There you can always find information on activities in 

case you lose the monthly ICL information page. 

 

 

 

https://map.search.ch/?q=Restaurant+du+D%C3%A9barcad%C3%A8re,+St-Sulpice,+Chemin+du+Cr%C3%AAt+7&near=532599,151247

